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This proceedings book showcases the latest research work presented at
the Second Edition of the Mediterranean Symposium on Smart City
Application (SCAMS 2017), which was held in Tangier, Morocco on
October 15–27, 2017. It presents original research results, new ideas
and practical development experiences that concentrate on both theory
and practice. It includes papers from all areas of Smart City
Applications, e.g. Smart Mobility, Big Data, Smart Grids, Smart Homes
and Buildings, clouds, crowds, mashups, social networks, and security
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issues. The conference stimulated cutting-edge research discussions
among pioneering researchers, scientists, industrial engineers, and
students from all around the world. The topics covered in this book
also focus on innovative issues at the international level by bringing
together experts from different countries. The scope of SCAMS 2017
included methods and practices that combine various emerging
internetworking and data technologies to capture, integrate, analyze,
mine, annotate, and visualize data in a meaningful and collaborative
manner. A series of international workshops were organized as invited
sessions during the SCAMS 2017: The 2nd International Workshop on
Smart Learning & Innovative Educations The 1st International Workshop
on Smart Healthcare The 1st International Workshop on Mathematics
for Smart City The 1st International Workshop Industry 4.0 and Smart
Manufacturing .


